
Dear all,  

on Monday Jan. 26 at night Francois Blin have sent me the fresh news from 

AFP announcing the withdrawal of the debate and vote on euthansaia 

legislation proposed by Dick Marty in the Parliamentary Assembly of the 

Council of Europe. To-day I have received the following letter by Gianluigi 

Gigli. 

I would like to thank to all of you who have supported our protest against 

the Marty´s proposal, especially to our Swedish colleagues (Dr Anne Marie 

Gravgaard) who initiated our campaign, to Francois Blin, who was the 

"spiritus movens" of the action and Dr José Maria Simon Castellvi, Dr Paul 

Deschepper and Dr Dagmar Pohunkova and of course many others who were very 

active and assisted great deal in our activities. I would like to thank 

also Prof. Gianluigi Gigli for the immediate support from the FIAMC. 

Please, read the letter by Prof. Gigli - the debate and vote was only 

postponed, the proposal has not disappeared! 

Best regards and wishes to all of you.   

Josef Marek 


